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We as a faith based orgnaization are pleased that so many safety issues have been 

addressed in this Bill.  However, we hope you will find a way to include the climate 

issues which need to be addressed by transportation.    These unfortuanatly are not 

included.  It is our hope that you will think of the future of our generations to come as 

you work so hard to help the poeple of Oregon.  Thanks for all the work you do.   


